
Bike Lanes – SE 24th St to Lake Hills Blvd 
The City of Bellevue will install bike lanes in 
both directions along 156th Avenue SE from SE 
24th Street to Lake Hills Boulevard in 
coordination with the Pavement Overlay 
Program and in accordance with Bellevue’s 
Pedestrian & Bicycle Implementation Initiative. 
The bike lanes will include painted buffer areas 
south of the Lake Hills Greenbelt park entrance 
to improve safety for people bicycling by 
providing additional separation from motor 
vehicles. 
 

No Parking Signs – SE 24th St to SE 16th St 
Together with the bike lanes, “No Parking On 
Pavement” signing will be installed on both 
sides of 156th Avenue SE, from SE 24th Street 
to north of SE 16th Street. The pavement 
parking restriction will be installed to keep the 
paved shoulders clear for people on bicycles at 
all times. Parking will still be permitted off-street 
where there is sufficient space to avoid blocking 
the bike lane. 
 
Schedule: 
Summer 2018: Pavement resurfacing, bicycle 
lane markings, and permanent “No Parking On 
Pavement” signs will be installed along 156th 
Avenue SE. 
 

For more information contact: 
Andreas Piller, Associate Transportation Planner, 

apiller@bellevuewa.gov or 425-452-2931 

May 2018 
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Approximate location of  
existing shoulders where 
parking on pavement will  
be restricted 



To stay informed, refer to the following tools:     
Weekly Traffic Advisories: www.bellevuewa.gov/traffic_advisories.htm 
Interactive map of city capital projects: www.bellevuewa.gov/capital-projects-map.htm 
Follow the Transportation Department on Twitter: @BvueTrans 
Download the MyBellevue App to access all of these tools on your mobile phone or tablet 
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Title VI Notice to the Public: It is the City of Bellevue’s policy to assure that no 
person shall on the grounds of race, color, national origin or sex, as provided by Title 
VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, be excluded from participating in, be denied the 
benefits of, or be otherwise discriminated against under any of its federally funded 
programs and activities.  Any person who believes his/her Title VI protection has been 
violated may file a complaint with the Title VI Coordinator.  For Title VI complaint forms 
and advice, please contact the Title VI Coordinator at 425-452-4496.  

The above are representative illustrations of the planned bicycle improvements.  


